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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who have a positive attitude. 
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Isabelle W.
Thomas R.
	Sophie L.
Ava K.
	Robert T.
Ivy-May W.
	Esme W.
Minerva C.
	Jack L.
Victoria T.
	Clay H.
Riley P.

	Year 1
	Victoria R.
David U.
	Louie M.
Rodrigo C.
	Ellis C.
Aston E.
	Isabella O.
Jenson C.
	Eva K.
April R.
	Harrison P.
Amelia C.

	Year 2
	Lauren M.
Albie C.
	Joseph F.
Fraser B.
	Isabelle P.
Jessica G.
	Olivia S.
Zara H.
	Dexter F.
Freya C.
	Calvin P.
Isabella S.

	Year 3
	Ruby F.
Tyler B.
	Daisy S.
Harley J.
	Louis W.
DeeDee F.
	Lillie S.
Leo F.
	Milo C-O.
Alfie H.
	Ruby R.
Annalise S.

	Year 4
	Ellie H.
Ty N.
	Taylor R-S.
Emily E.
	Heidi H.
Miley N.
	Maverick T.
Evan R.
	Mia C.
Preston B.
	Cruize M-F.
Rory Mc.

	Year 5
	William B.
Mia E.
	Cain P.
Samuel H
	Alishba A.
Sophia B.
	Megan K.
Emma M.
	Lucy K.
Albert B.
	William P.
Jamie S.

	Year 6
	Amber L.
Ruby R.
	Callum C.
Blake C.
	Liam R.
Layla W.
	Grace T-S.
Maisie T.
	Finn S.
Matthew D.
	Rosie D.
Ellie D.

	Walliams


	1070
	   Rowling
	1213

	            Dahl


	1207
	Cowell
	1026


Overall winners are Rowling with 5651 points.
Goodbye Mrs Robertson

Mrs Robertson, one of our midday staff, will be leaving us today after 6 years at Lowton West! We would like to thank Mrs Robertson for all of her hard work and commitment to the school and convey our very best wishes to her for the future.  

School Dinners
Please note that next week (i.e. week commencing 07/02/22) will be ‘Week 2’ of the school dinner menu. A copy of the menu can be found on the school website. 

End of Day Collection

Following on from the message sent on School Spider, Class 4 have now returned to the normal collection time of 3.05pm.
As the number of positive cases has also decreased in Class 10, they will return to the normal collection time of 3.10pm from Monday 7th February.

Bikes/ scooters 
Reminder: Please be reminded that riding bikes and scooters within our school grounds is not allowed.  Please dismount at the school gate and push (or carry) your bike/scooter on the paths and playgrounds. Thank you.
No smoking on the school premises

Please do not smoke on the school premises, including the area at the bottom of the school path. Thank you.
After-School Clubs

Young Voices

Choir will be cancelled for the next few weeks and will re-commence after half term on Monday 28th February. Even if your child cannot come to the concert due to the Year 6 Outdoor Pursuits residential, they are still welcome to come to choir practice. 
Multi-skills Sports Club 

Year 3 - Class 7 


         9th February (collection time 4.15pm)

Year 3 - Class 8 


         11th February (collection time 4.15pm)
Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher        
